
OUR USUAL WEEKLY SCHEDULE 

*Mass: Monday to Friday 7.30am; 

Monday – Saturday: 10am; Friday 8pm; 

*Confession: Saturday, after 10am Mass, 

until 11.30am then from 5pm – 6pm. 

*Sunday Masses: (Sat 6.15pm);  

8.30am; 10am; 11.30am; 5pm.    

Adoration & Benediction 

Mon – Sat 9.30am 

*Rosary: Monday – Saturday  

after 10am Mass 

Rosary & Benediction: Sunday 4pm 

(Stations of the Cross during Lent) 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK, 

AND HOUSEBOUND: 

John Ambler, Jessica Anane, 

Margaret Asubonteng-Mensah, 

Juliette Blake, Alan Blaquiere, 

Anita Blaquiere, Barry Breese, 

Erna Breese, Philip Chapman,  

Gerard Cowie, Jean Cowie, 

Reeda D’Souza, Audrey Draude, 

Teresa Florek-Smail, Terry Folorunso; 

Raffaella Forte, Giovanni Franco, 

Rachel Gadd, Elaine Gunther, 

Anna Harris, Agnes Healy, Terry Jupp,  

Fr Louie Kitt, Scarlett Kurowski, 

Dorothy Lentini, Philomena Lopez, 

James McDonald, Elenaor McLaughlin, 

Otiss McLaughlin, Margaret McSharry, 

Ajitha Mahatantila, Mary Meyern,  

Mary O’Sullivan, Thomas Pereira, 

Sheila Price, Parwar Saib, 

Frederic Saint-Rose, Alice Scott, 

Elizabeth Scott, Christine Shaughnessy, 

Fr David Standley, Jo Taylor, 

Edythe Thirlwall, Joe Vassallo, 

Monica Vergara, Michael Wemambu, 

Mary White, Ethelda Williams, 

Carole Winch, John Windsor, 

Charmaine Wise, Margaret Worrell, 

Georgette Yoo Foo. 

 

FREE COFFEE MORNING                                                   

Today. in the lower hall, after 

all morning Masses. Why not 

come along and take this 

opportunity to socialise and 

catch up with your fellow 

parishioners? 

THE RETURN OF THE                    

SUNDAY OBLIGATION                      

With effect from TODAY, the 

Solemnity of Pentecost, 5th June 2022, 

the obligation to attend Sunday Mass 

is hereby restored. We hope that as 

many of you as possible will return to 

the practice of attending Sunday 

Mass, save where your health or state 

of vulnerability prevents you. 

CURRENT COVID INFORMATION 

Our sincere thanks to all our stewards. 

If you feel ill, whether or not you have 

symptoms of COVID, please stay away.  

Please consider your fellow parishioners. 

PLANNED GIVING & GIFT AID                                                                     

If you are a tax payer, please consider 

joining the Gift Aid Scheme. We can 

reclaim tax you have paid, adding 25%        

to your offerings at no extra cost to you! 

Standing orders are an excellent way to 

make your offerings. All you need to do 

is sign a form! Thanks to all those 

parishioners who have commenced 

Standing Orders in recent months.            

This really helps us to budget for the 

future, giving us a much better idea of 

what we shall have coming in as a 

minimum each month. Whatever you 

give, and by whichever method you make 

your offerings towards the work of the 

Church, and indeed where your financial 

circumstances allow it, we thank you. 

Please ask for your Offering envelopes. 

Those who give by Standing Order also 

have a small pack of envelopes for second 

collections. Please note that you cannot 

use your envelopes for outside collections 

such as MISSIO & CAFOD.                 

Please address any queries to our                 

Gift Aid Organiser, John Byrne,                  

either in person or via the parish office. 
 

PARISH OFFICE  

Please note that the Parish Office opens 

on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 

only, between 10.30am and 3.30pm.            

Any items for inclusion in the parish 

newsletter must be received no later than 

12 Noon on Wednesdays. 

 

Mass Times and Intentions: 
 

Sunday 5th June 2022  

THE SOLEMNITY OF PENTECOST 

Coffee after all morning Masses today 

6.15pm (Saturday 4th June 2022) 

            People of the parish 
8.30am The Holy Souls 

10am Margaret & Richard Jones RIP 

11.30am Maurice Doody RIP (Polyphony) 

4pm Rosary & Benediction 

5pm November Deceased List 

 
 

Tenth week in Ordinary Time 
 

 

Monday 6th June 2022 (Memorial) 

MARY, MOTHER OF THE CHURCH 

7.30am The Holy Souls 

10am Patricia Settle RIP 

 

Tuesday 7th June 2022 (Feria) 
 

7.30am The Holy Souls 

10am Marie Rose Chan RIP 

 

Wednesday 8th June 2022 (Feria) 

7.30am The Holy Souls 

10am Joseph Lunn RIP 

 

Thursday 9th June 2022 (Feast) 

OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST, 

ETERNAL HIGH PRIEST 

7.30am The Holy Souls 

10am Noel Dunne RIP 

   

Friday 10th June 2022 (Feria) 

7.30am The Holy Souls 

10am Intentions of Irena,  

         Elisabeth & Andrew 

8pm Intentions of Archbishop John 

Wilson (3rd anniversary of his succession) 

 

Saturday 11th June 2022 (Memorial) 

St Barnabas, Apostle 

10am Colm Breslin RIP 
 

 

 Sunday 12th June 2022  

THE SOLEMNITY OF THE               

MOST HOLY TRINITY 

Second Collection for the Catholic Trust 

for England & Wales (CaTEW) 

6.15pm (Saturday 11th June 2022) 

            Noel Dunne RIP 
8.30am Mary Tarpay RIP 

10am All those preparing to make  

          their First Holy Communion 

11.30am People of the parish 

4pm Rosary & Benediction 

5pm Peace in Ukraine 
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THE PLATINUM JUBILEE OF  

HER MAJESTY, QUEEN ELIZABETH II, 

CROWNED ON TUESDAY 2ND JUNE 1953                  

The following prayer will be recited after the post 

Communion prayer at all Masses today: 

 

Celebrant: O Lord, Save Elizabeth, our Queen. 

Response: And hear us on the day we call upon you. 

Celebrant: O Lord, hear my prayer. 

Response: And let my cry come before you. 

Celebrant: The Lord be with you. 

Response: And with your spirit. 

Celebrant: Almighty God, we pray that your servant 

Elizabeth, our Queen, who, by your providence,            

has received the governance of this realm,               

may continue to grow in every virtue, that, imbued 

with your heavenly grace, she may be preserved from 

all that is harmful and evil and, being blessed with 

your favour may, with the royal family,                           

come at last into your presence, through Christ, who is 

the Way, the Truth and the Life, and who lives and 

reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit,                  

one God, for ever and ever. Amen. 

 

Additionally, at the 11.30am Mass, our Polyphony 

Choir will be singing an anthem specially 

commissioned by the Royal School of Church Music: 

'In Our Service', by Thomas Hewitt Jones.                             

The choir will also be singing the first verse of the 

National Anthem, in honour of Her Majesty,                     

after the dismissal and before the final hymn: :  

 

God save our gracious Queen,  

Long live our noble Queen,  

God save the Queen! 

Send her victorious, 

Happy and glorious, 

Long to reign over us, 

God save the Queen! 
 

 

 

•  

 

 

 

BAPTISM PREPARATION 

The next course will take place on Saturday 2nd July 

and Saturday 9th July 2022 at 2.30pm. You must 

attend both sessions. If you would like to join this 

course, please contact the Parish Office, even if you 

have already sent in an application form. If you 

have sent in a form, please do not assume that you 

can join the course without first contacting us. 

There are limited spaces available. If you have not yet 

applied, please pick up a Baptism Details Form from 

the porch, which should be completed in full            

and sent to the Parish Office.                                  

FOODBANK DONATIONS 

There is now a box in the main porch for this purpose.  

Your gifts will be delivered to the foodbank at                              

St. Margaret’s Church in Streatham Hill. Items needed are 

tinned goods, boxed cereals, pasta, pasta sauces, long life 

milk, baked beans, rice, dried noodles (in date please). 

Information from Linda Leggett, via the parish office. 

CORPUS CHRISTI PROCESSION 2022 

We are hoping to bring back our Corpus Christi Procession 

on Sunday 19th June 2022, in Norbury Park. We have 

applied to the London Borough of Croydon, seeking 

permission, once again, to hold our procession and 

Benediction. Please pray that our request will be granted,   

in order that we may express and give witness to our 

Catholic Faith publicly, by taking Our Blessed Lord among 

the local community, showing the love and respect with 

which we hold God in an increasingly secular society.  
 

FLOWERS                                                                            

Please continue to place your offerings in the main porch wall 

box, marked ‘Flowers’, to the left of the main doors.  We are 

grateful to all those who have donated recently.                

YOUTH CLUB                                                                             

The leadership team is now looking for volunteers to assist in the 

running of our Youth Club on Fridays. Volunteers must be over 

18, and will be subject to DBS checks, the cost of which will be 

borne by the parish. Please get in touch via the parish office if 

you might be able to help. Our Youth are our future.             

Please make a commitment if you feel inspired to help. 
 
 

CAFOD SUMMER CAMPAIGN – FIX THE FOOD SYSTEM 

See www.cafod.org.uk/food for more information.  
 

 
 

 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION IN ADULTS 

 Our programme has now started. However, if you are interested 

in becoming Catholic, or entering into full communion with the 

Catholic Church, please contact any member of the clergy,         

so that you can be introduced to our RCIA group. 

 

 

 

APPEAL FOR ACCOMMODATION 

A young couple in the parish urgently seek rented 

accommodation in the parish. If you have somewhere or know  

of somebody else, please contact the parish office. 

 

PRIEST TRAINING FUND 

Please donate online: www.rcaos.org.uk/donate/PTF                    

or scan QR Code using your phone’s camera: 

 
Phone weekdays, 9am – 5pm: 020 7960 2504 

Cash / Cheque – please use the Priest Training Fund 

envelopes at the back of church. 
                
 

 

MASS REQUESTS & OFFERINGS 

Please post your fully completed Mass Offering Envelopes 

through the front door of the presbytery -                             

(please don’t put them in the collection basket!) 

Offerings are entirely voluntary. As a guide, most tend to 

give £10.00. Offerings help to supplement the very limited 

income of our priests. Members of the Gift Aid Scheme, 

may also Gift Aid Mass offerings. NB: The name of the 

person asking for Mass must match the Gift Aid number.  

Nobody should ever feel unable to request a Mass 

Intention if they cannot afford to make an offering. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.cafod.org.uk/food
http://www.rcaos.org.uk/donate/PTF

